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Friday 21st March 2025 

Class Charts 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am writing to inform you of an important change regarding the language we will be using in relation 

to behaviour management at KACP. As part of our ongoing development of our behaviour system, we 

will be referring to negative points awarded on Class Charts as 'warnings' going forward. 

In addition to this change in terminology, we are introducing a '3 Point Notification' system. This aims 

to enhance communication between the school and home by informing you if your child receives 

three warnings within a single week.  

Pupils will still be required to complete guided reflections with their class teacher if they receive 

three warnings in one day, and parents will continue to be notified in the same way.  

We believe that these adjustments will support pupils at KACP to understand their behaviours and 

responsibilities better, and allow families an opportunity for discussion and reflection at home. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding these changes, please do not hesitate to contact the 

school office or your child’s class teacher. 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child's education. 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs R Carlyle 

Headteacher 
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